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SB 78 is yet another regulatory overreach of state legislation. Every county currently 

has extensive building regulations regarding building replacement. Introducing 

statewide regulations that require one size fits all rules is unnecessary. SB 78 further 

restricts a landowner from making decisions about the best and most viable use of 

private property. 

Please vote against this bill. 


